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March 26, 2008    
 
Zabey Nevitt 
Executive Director 
Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board  
1 - 4905 48 St. 
Yellowknife NT   
X1A 3S3 
 

Re: Date of the ICRP Working Group Meeting on Section 4 
 
Dear Mr. Nevitt 
 
The Independent Environmental Monitoring Agency is in the process of compiling our 
comments on section 4 of the Interim Closure and Reclamation Plan (ICRP) for the Ekati 
mine.  The date for the Working Group meeting on this part of the ICRP has been set for 
May 23, 2008. 
 
The Agency’s two appointees, Tony Pearse as the representative and myself as the alternate, 
are both returning from an international conference in Australia on May 23, 2008.  In the 
interest of consistency and recognizing the substantive contributions of the Agency to the 
ICRP review process, we would respectfully request that the date of the meeting be moved 
back to May 29 or May 30. 
 
Please advise us whether this will be possible so we can plan appropriately.  We look 
forward to your positive reply.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
--Original Signed By— 
 
 
Bill Ross  
Chairperson  
 
cc. Society Members 
      Bruce Hanna, Fisheries and Oceans 
 Anne Wilson, Environment Canada 
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